Holy Trinity C E Primary School

Tel: 0208 883182 www.hoplytrinityceschool.org email: office@holytrinity.barnetmail.net

25th September 2020

MEET THE TEACHER
It was lovely to ‘see’ so many of you this morning.
We hope you found it useful. If you were unable
to attend the teacher’s presentation can be found
on our website.

Under the Parents Tab > Meet The Teacher.
Then just click on

your child’s year % HOly Trinity CE School@
%’%m@g East Finchley 6”(;%“‘§

group.

ONE TO ONE MEETINGS

As you are aware, during the week beginning 5th
October you will have the opportunity to have a
One to One meeting with your child’s teacher
who will feed back how your child has settled in
and address any concerns you may have.

If this is something you may be interested in you
will be able to book a 10 minute slot via
ParentMail next week. (We will let you know
when this is live).

To book your slot open ParentMail (either on
laptop, or app) click on

remensburen ——

MUSIC LESSONS 9
Piano and Recorder lessons will W .
be starting next week.

Year 4 and Year 6 will have piano

SR
lessons on Tuesday morning.

Year 3 lessons will be on Wednesday morning.

Recorder lessons will take place on a Thursday
morning. Please ensure your child brings their
recorder with them, as Lamia will not be
bringing any ‘spares’ for the children to use.

SCHOOL PHOTOS

Photoface are Ph{}tOface
coming on Monday

28th to take individual school photos. Please
ensure your child is wearing the correct school
uniform.

If your child has PE on Monday, can they please
wear a polo shirt (infants) or shirt and tie
(juniors) and bring their PE top to change into.
As the photos are head and shoulder shots only
they do not need to wear full uniform.

PHOTO PERMISSION

If you have not yet completed and returned the
permission slip (or emailed the school office
giving permission) then your child will not be
able to have their photo taken.

ﬂ
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ASK ME WHAT | DID POSTCARDS

Nursery - Remel
Reception - Adrian
Year1 - Alma
Year2 - Jai
Year3 - llayda
Year4 - Holly
Year5 - Muco
Year6 - Kyle




KEEPING IN TOUCH

We hope that the new coming in system has been mainly smooth for families. We are aware that this system
does not give much time for a quick catch up at the gate. To ensure that your questions can be answered, we
will be using the following ways to communicate:

Members of staff on the gate— there will be members of staff available for most drop off and pick up times,

please feel free to talk to any of them.

For anything which needs to be dropped off to the office please use the DROP BOX which will be located
outside the front entrance to the school and will be emptied once all the children are in school.

Class Teaching Assistant/Teacher— the class teaching assistant will be available most mornings if you have a

quick question. The class teacher will be with their class most mornings and available after school.

School email— Please email the school office who will forward your questions to the class teacher. The class
teacher or member of staff will get back to you as soon as they are available.
office@holytrinity.barnetmail.net

ClassDojo—this is a class ‘noticeboard’ where teachers can post reminders and notes from the class
Teacher, ie PE days, non-school uniform day, general class reminders, etc.

ParentMail— any formal communications from the school ie newsletters, forms and letters.

Google Classroom— The instructions for this weeks homework has been posted in your child’s class Google

Classroom. Please have a look. This will help your child to familiarise themselves with logging on and handing
in homework. Children in Years 1 and 2 and the Reception class may need support logging in.

It may be easier to use the app which can be downloaded here:

For Android users: https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/google-classroom/id924620788

For iPhone users:
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details id=com.google.android.apps.classroom&hl=en GB

In the meantime, if you have any technical issues with logging in to either Google Classroom or Class Dojo
then please email these to the following email addresses:

Class Dojo technical issues: classdojosupport@holytrinity.barnet.sch.uk

Google Classroom technical issues: googleclasssupport@holytrinity.barnet.sch.uk

As Google Classroom is still not ready to use, there will be no homework set this week. We will keep you
updated.




ATTENDANCE

If your child is absent from school please can we remind you that
you need to inform the school every

morning that your child is absent. This can be done either via
ParentMail or by emailing
attendance@holytrinity.barnet.sch.uk

If your child has:

But théy tl:lon"t' have:

We have received the following ad- These are

vice from Public Health England. A not normally symptoms of
letter from them was also sent out coronavirus

earlier this week.

Seek advice from a pharmacy, dial
111 or see your GP

This could be a sign of
coronavirus

Book a test

CHRISTIAN VALUE—KOINONIA

HTS& NEWS

We are really looking forward to seeing you all
virtually at our first meeting this year on Tuesday
evening at 7:45pm.

is but a single Brﬁiﬁér"ﬁﬁml:

%o ma;{é peage with your brethren,” Zoom details to be sent out on Monday. Please do
B have a beverage of your choice at the ready if you
The Ouran 49:10 would like ! Should be a great opportunity to meet

the new parents and carers, introduce what we do and
why, see the funds we raised last year, what has been
spent, chat around fundraising ideas for this year and
discuss the wish list. Please do log in to say hi, even if
can only stay for a short while - no obligation to stay
B r|t|S h Va | ues for the whole meeting or even to put your camera on.
Just will be great to get parents together and have a
21%-27"" September chat about how we can continue to raise money for

Rule of Law our children over the
Lots of people who live in care homes have not next school year. e
been able to see their families since the Really looking forward (HTSA)
coronavirus began. Rules have been put in to seeing you all then.

place to help keep people safe.

Annual General Meeting

Nic, Geetha, lliyada.
: Everyone is welcome.

Should people in care Stay informed and get involved.

homes be allowed to

have visitors? Zoom Call (Details coming soon)
- Tuesday 29" Sept @ 7:45pm

Do pour yourself a glass of wine or any other beverage whilst we chat _-)




